VICTORIA SHORT

DEPUTY CHAIR ACTIVITY REPOR‘f

Roles Assigned by the Local Board

Torbay BID

Alternate for MERC

Alternate for Browns Bay Business Association BID

Alternate for Local Government New Zealand

Hearings Panel member for HBLB Local Parks Management Plan

Project lead for Local Board Transport Capital Fund on East Coast Bays Wayfinding Signage
Project

Meetings / Events attended

Date Meeting / Event

09.11.21 BRIEFING: Covid19 situation in Auckland

09.11.21 Chairs catch up with staff

10.11.21 Environment & Climate Change Committee workshop S1[CONFIDENTIAL]

10.11.21 Environment & Climate Change Committee workshop S2 [CONFIDENTIAL]

10.11.21 Finance and Performance Committee workshop

11.11.21 HBLB workshop

15.11.21 BRIEFING: Local Board Members - Three Waters Services

15.11.21 BRIEFING: Covid19 situation in Auckland

16.11.21 Chairs catch up with staff

16.11.21 COMMS catch up

17.11.21 Finance and Performance Committee workshop S1 [CONFIDENTIAL]

17.11.21 Finance and Performance Committee workshop S2 [CONFIDENTIAL]
Presented Local Board priorities for the Annual Budget 22/23

18.11.21 HBLB additional workshop S1 - Shoreline Adaptation Plan

18.11.21 HBLB additional workshop S2 - Auckland Transport Capital Works

18.11.21 HBLB November Business Meeting

18.11.21 INVITATION: Ara Maneaba Kiribati Youth Zoom meeting

19.11.21 BRIEFING: Transport Emissions Reduction Plan

19.11.21 Torbay BID catch up meeting

23.11.21 BRIEFING: Covid19 situation in Auckland

23.11.21 Finance and Performance Committee workshop [CONFIDENTIAL]

23.11.21 Chairs catch up with staff

24.11.21 Finance and Performance Committee workshop [CONFIDENTIAL]

25.11.21 HBLB workshop

25.11.21 Finance and Performance Committee workshop [CONFIDENTIAL]

Final comment for the year:

It has been a challenging time since going into lockdown in August. | would like to thank the
Local Board Services staff for their ongoing support, Community Facilities for proceeding
and delivering key projects and our Strategic Broker for working so closely with community
groups during this unprecedented time.

Stay safe these holidays and look forward to seeing you all in the following year.

Happy to discuss any of the above

Victoria Short - Deputy Chair
25 November 2021




